
Greetings from Agape Christian Preschool, 
 
We are all really hoping for more spring-like warmer weather!  The month of March always has lots of 
fun activities for the students. We will celebrate Dr. Seuss Birthday, St. Patrick’s Day, and all things 
spring. I know a lot of fun and exciting adventures will take place! 
 
3K Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year will start on March 1st, 2025. The registration forms will be 
available on our website www.agapechristianpreschool.com or you can pick them up in the Agape office 
during preschool hours. The collaborative 4K program with the MHASD is still accepting enrollment for 
the upcoming school year. 4K registration should be completed online through the school district 
website, found at www.mounthorebschools.org under the 4K section. If you have any family or friends 
looking for more information about our 3k and 4K programs, please have them reach out to me 
anytime.  
 
The Butter Braid Frozen Pastries will be delivered on Wednesday, March 5 at 10:00 am. Please plan to 
pick up your order that day or make arrangements to pick up on an alternate date.  We will continue to 
use the money raised to improve the classroom environment and playground equipment. Thank you to 
those who donated or purchased butter braids. We could not do it without your support! 
 
Blessings and appreciation,   
Amy Kellesvig, Director 
Agape Christian Preschool 
MHASD 4K Community Site 
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